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7th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Year 6: Knife Crime Workshop – Finsbury Library 

We will be visiting Finsbury Library on Thursday 9th June to take part in a Knife crime Workshop that will be led by the 

Ben Kinsella Foundation.  

We will depart school promptly by 9.30am and will return by 2.30pm. We will take the train from Harringay to Old 

Street. We will then walk a short distance to the library from there. On returning to school, we will either come back 

via train or the 141 bus. 

If children are entitled to a free school meal, the school will provide a packed lunch. Children can bring in their own 

healthy packed lunch if they wish. No chocolate or sweets please.  Please provide a bottle of water for your child to 

take with them (no glass bottles, juice or fizzy drinks). If possible, please bring any packed lunches, water and snacks in 

a plastic bag, packed inside a ruck sack. This is easier for the children as they will not need to carry a lunch box all day.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Natasha                                         Dom                                     

6 Maple Class Teacher  6 Acer Class Teacher       

 

 


